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Visiting 

Please ensure you pre-
book your visit to 
Peasmarsh Place, without 
a booked visiting slot you 
will not be granted entry 
to visit. 

Please note testing is still 
in place and visits must 
take place in the 
designated visiting room. 
The safety of our residents 
is paramount 

For more information 
please follow the link 
below 

 
https://www.gov.uk/gover
nment/publications/arran
gements-for-visiting-out-
of-the-care-home/visits-
out-of-care-homes 

Activities 

The 
residents 
have enjoyed 
a month of 
spooky 
activities. 

 

They have enjoyed sewing Halloween decorations 
and decorating 
some delicious 
treats. 

The residents 
also enjoyed a 
some chair 
exercise sessions 
in the lounge 

 
CHRISTMAS 

 
Although a 
little early, we 
have been busy 
arranging 
something 
special for 
Christmas. 
 
We would like 
to invite all 
family and 
friends to an 
exclusive 
Christmas 
Church Service 
at Peasmarsh 
Church on 
Saturday 18th 
December at 
2pm.  

 

More details to 
follow. 

 
The residents enjoyed some entertainment in the 

lounge. Screens were in place and windows open for 
ventilation 

 
 
Ian and Margaret Celebrated their 
birthdays this month. We wish them 
many happy returns! 

 
 
 

 
 
We hope that you all remain safe and well. 
 

From all at Peasmarsh Place. 

 


